STAN MERCER

4 MENEMSHA GATE
CHILMARK, MA 02535
12 JULY 2019

BOARD OF SELECTMEN
CHILMARK, MA

GENTLEMEN,

This is a letter of support for Jeremy Bradshaw as you make the nomination for the replacement of
Chief Norton as he retires.

I have known Jeremy for many years and know and respect his qualifications as one of your most
dedicated and well qualified Chilmark firemen. Before becoming a local fireman he was in the
US Navy and was in a damage control team which included firefighting.

Jeremy has always been available to take on any firefighting job needed. I've seen him in action and
have been impressed with his knowledge and “go gettum attitude”.

K Frrecg—
Stan Mercer
Resident and former Asst Fire Chief
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